













18th October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Relationships Consultation

We wish to consult with you, regarding the teaching of Relationships Education, which is part of the Personal Development Curriculum at Heath Mount Primary.

We want to share with you our Relationships Policy and the associated lessons which enable our pupils, your children, to lead confident, healthy independent lives and become respectful, active and responsible global citizens, leaving Heath Mount Primary School, confident and assured of their place in this diverse and changing world.

Therefore we will be holding Relationships Education Parent Consultation Meetings on Tuesday 22nd October 2024. If you would like to find out more, please come along to one of the following meetings in the school hall.

8.45 - 9.15am EYFS & Working parents/carers

10.00 - 10.30am Year 1 and Year 2 2.15pm - 2.45pm Year 3 & Year 4 2.45pm - 3.15pm Year 5 and Year 6

For those parents/carers who are unable to attend, please note that the draft policy and lessons are available on our website at Heath Mount (excelsiormat.org).

This parental consultation period will end on 4th November 2024. Please feedback any comments or questions by this date using the <u>consultations@excelsiormat.org</u> email. The school and academy trust will then consider your parental views alongside our statutory duties.

We will undertake a similar process to introduce the Sex Education plan in the Spring Term.

Kind regards

Mrs Pulley and Miss Cross Heath Mount Primary School Excelsior MAT